

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

March 16, 2023

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

I am proud to announce that Baby Michaela Mundy was born on March 14! Please keep the Mundy family in your prayers.

Some important dates to remember:

- ✓ Mar. 19 St. Patrick's /St. Joseph's Day Bingo Platter Fundraiser for Classes of 2023/2024
- ✓ Mar. 21 Spring Pictures
- ✓ Mar. 24 End of 3rd MP

 Stations of the Cross 9:00

 Block "C" Clubs End
- ✓ Mar. 31 MCA Mite Boxes Due

For Spring Pictures on Tuesday, students may come dressed down. Please be sure to follow the out of uniform policy in the handbook. All students will be photographed, and you can purchase pictures if you choose. There will be no make-up day if your child is absent.

Thank you for all that you do for our school!

Warmest regards,

Lori Hodder Principal